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Dear Commissioners:

I am writing to express my opposition to allowing DTE to remove the historic stone curbs on Seminole in Indian
Village. In fact, I oppose removing the stone curbs in all historic districts in the city, particularly when they will be
replaced with inferior materials. The replacements will not have the longevity of the current stone curbs that have
remained functional and esthetic since the late 1800s/early 1900s. It appears the lifespan of the replacements is five
years and there is evidence within the city to support this assessment.

Thank you for your consideration.

Bill Greene
313-970-0078
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